
 

NORTH WARWICKSHIRE BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 
 

MINUTES OF THE SAFER COMMUNITIES SUB-COMMITTEE             
 

17 November 2011 
 

Present:   Councillor Morson in the Chair 
 
Councillors Moore, Smith and Sweet 
 
An apology for absence was received from Councillor Hayfield. 
       

1  Declarations of Personal or Prejudicial Interests  
 

 Any personal interests arising from the membership of Warwickshire 
County Council of Councillor Sweet and membership of the various 
Town/Parish Councils of Councillors Moore (Baddesley Ensor) and 
Morson (Dordon) were deemed to be declared at this meeting. 

 
2 The Role and Vision for the Sub-Committee  
 

The Sub-Committee was invited to consider its role and vision.  
 
Resolved: 
 
That the delegated powers and Corporate Plan Priority for Crime 
and Disorder as set out in the report be approved. 
 

3 Progress Report from the North Warwickshire Community Safety 
Partnership  
 
The Chief Executive reported on the successful work of the North 
Warwickshire Community Safety Partnership.  
 

 Resolved: 
  

a That the successful work of the North Warwickshire 
Community Safety Partnership be noted; and  

 
b That a report be submitted to a future meeting of the Sub-

Committee on the role of the Anti-Social Behaviour/Youth 
Engagement Officer. 

 
4 The Provision of Mobile CCTV Cameras across the Borough  
 

The Chief Executive reported on the current deployment of mobile 
CCTV cameras across the borough and the extent of locations that 
were already set up to support the use of a CCTV camera.  The Sub-
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Committee was also informed of potential options for enhancing the 
existing provision.  

 
Resolved:  

 
a That the existing provision of mobile CCTV cameras be 

noted;  
 

b That a report be submitted to a future meeting of the Sub-
Committee on the possible use of Nomad type cameras; 
and 

 
c That Members be asked to notify officers of ‘hot spots’ 

within their Wards. 
 
5 Designated Public Places Orders 

 
The Chief Executive reported on the use of Designated Public Places 
Orders and the Sub-Committee was asked to agree a suggested 
course of action. 
 
Resolved: 
 
a That the report be noted; and 

 
b  That a further report be prepared on the potential use of 

designated public places orders in consultation with 
Warwickshire Police and the Licensing Authority. 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

P Morson 

Chairman 
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